
E-Mail Sent to All Attendees – 6/18/2010 

 
Subject: Henrys Fork Special Study - Reply Requested 

 
Hello, 
 
On June 15th the Henrys Fork Watershed Watershed Council hosted the first work group session for the 
Henrys Fork Special Study.  Participants with the Henrys Fork Watershed Council form the workgroup. I 
mentioned that in addition to receiving comments during the meeting that I would solicit additional 
comments via e-mail. 
 
If you do not want to receive these e-mails please reply with “unsubscribe” in the subject line.  If you 
know of anyone else who would be interested, please forward them this e-mail and they can e-mail me 
back if they want to begin receiving these e-mails directly.  The Henrys Fork Watershed Council provided 
me with the initial list of e-mail addresses of interested parties.   
 
A copy of the presentation I made on June 15th is attached for your information or review. 
 
At the June 15th meeting the work group recommended that e-mail responses be posted on the study 
web page.  I will remove the e-mail address but not the senders names for e-mails which will be posted 
in PDF format on the web page. 
 
The link for the study web page is: 
 
 http://www.usbr.gov/pn/programs/studies/idaho/henrysfork/index.html 
 
 
During the June 15th meeting we began to work on the Work Plan (see presentation).  The first item to 
tackle is 
 
Define the Need for Action – Within the context of the study (Water Supply/Water Conservation), 
please reply with you ideas on what you need/want to get out of a study on Water Supply/Water 
Conservation in the Henrys Fork Watershed. 
 
Thank you for your input and I look forward to you reply. 
 
Regards,  
 
Bob Schattin  
 
Activity Manager 
Bureau of Reclamation 
1150 N. Curtis Road, Suite 100 
Boise, Idaho 83706-1234 
office  (208) 378-5090 
fax       (208) 378-5102 
 
 

http://www.usbr.gov/pn/programs/studies/idaho/henrysfork/index.html

